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The VT Rural Council on Development 
public assembly in October

produced three community-selected
priorities for Montgomery: 

Improve Village and Center Traffic Flow and 
Pedestrian Safety, 

Develop Community  Wastewater Infrastructure, 
and Improve Cell and Broadband Access. 

VCRD will host a final community assembly on 
Thursday, November 29th from 6:30-9:00 PM 

at the Montgomery Elementary School 
at which a visiting resource team of state, federal, re-
gional, non-profit, and philanthropic leaders will be 
present to develop action steps and resource ideas to 
move these projects forward. Community members 
will form task-force groups to pursue these priorites. 
ALL RESIDENTS ARE INVITED AND STRONGLY EN-
COURAGE TO ATTEND AND PARTICIPATE IN THE 

DEVELOPMENT OF THESE AMBITIOUS GOALS. 
PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD!

More information is available at www.vtrural.org/programs 
/community-visits/montgomery-rd

  

Celebration of Expressive Arts
The CEA hosts the season finale on 
Saturday, November 17th @ 7PM 

at The INN. 
It is also Bob and Becca’s 

“50 years together” anniversary. 
Special guests include Pat Murphy, sharing new

art from an old musical era; 
John & Ashley Nichols, sharing original

medleys and renditions of 60’s & 70’s music;
and Mike Pratt, with stories of everyone’s

beloved Montgomery folks. 
For more information please call The Inn or 

email Becca Cummins at greycomyn@aol.comVT Bio-Frequency Center Now Open
The VT Salt Cave now also features 

The Vt Bio-Frequency Center. 
This therapy originated in Denmark and 

is recognized for reducing pain and 
inflammation without the use of drugs.  

Therapist Sherri Hooks is the 1st certified 
ANF Therapist inVermont. 

For more info:  Call 802-326-2283
or visit www.anftherapies.com

COMMUNITY GAME NIGHT
Thursday, November 15th at 6:30PM. All are welcome at 
the Montgomery Center for the Arts for an evening of fami-
ly-friendly cards and board games. Whether your preference 
is an eloquent round of scrabble, a lucrative turn at Monopo-
ly, a speedy round of slap-jack, 
or any number of other 
entertaining table game. 
Games will be provided or 
bring you own. 

VERMONT GENERAL ELECTION: 
NOVEMBER 6TH @ THE GRANGE
VOTE AND VOLUNTEER
All Montgomery residents are 
strongly encourage to cast your ballots
at the Montgomery Grange from 
9AM-7PM on Tuesday, November 6th. 
Your vote effects selection of regional 
and state politicians and representatives, 
county sheriff, and various other position 
candidates. Additionally, individuals interested in volun-
teering to count ballots should email Deanna Robitaille 
at montgomeryclerk@gmail.com or call the Town Clerks 
office between 8AM-4PM on Tuesday. 

COMMUNITY NOTES:
-The Montgomery Conservation Commission will hold it’s 
final meeting for 2018 on November 7th @ 5PM. Meetings 
will resume in March of 2019.
-Live Model Drawing Group will be no longer be on Mon-
days. They are now hosted on Thursdays from 5:30-7:30PM 
at the MCA.

Look for this monthly newsletter distributed at your local 
stores, post-offices, and public buildings, as well as online 
at the official Town of Montgomery website: www.mont-
gomeryvt.us. We want this newsletter to be valuable to the 
community, so please be sure to offer feedback and content 

to the Editor, Suzanne Dollois, whom you can email at 
sdoll.vt@gmail.com.




